Christmas 2022 Special Newsletter



Hull Unitarian Church

Chamberlain House, Park Street, Hull, HU2 8TA

Carol Service

We'll be holding our yearly Christmas carol service at the church on Sunday, the 18th of December at 4:00 PM. There will be two musicians and we're expecting this to be a wonderful time. We'd love to see as many of our friends and members as possible.

We'll also be streaming the carol service on Zoom if you can't join us in person:

Meeting ID: 882 3417 9574

Passcode: carols

There will be no Sunday services on the 25th of December and 1st of January. We look forward to seeing everyone again in the new year.

Happy Christmas from Hull Unitarian Church

This has been the year in which we've more or less returned to business as usual, with regular church services becoming routine again, and we're happy to see familiar faces returning. Coffee mornings and meditation will return soon. We wish all of you a peaceful festive season.

On behalf of Hull Unitarians, Daniel Administrator

If you would like to send a donation to the church, cheques can be posted to us at the address below. For bank transfers, our details are: account number 00031483, sort code: 40-52-40. PayPal donations can be sent to hullunitarians@gmail.com.

How to Contact Hull Unitarians

Phone: 01482 224 662 or 07468 538 821; email: hullunitarians.org.uk; website. www.hullunitarians.org.uk Chamberlain House, Park St HULL HU2 8TA

